
MIT ACADEMY’S   DAILY BULLETIN  Wednesday, April 12, 2017 

Good Morning MIT Academy! 
 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all. 
 

6th GRADE HONOR ROLL ASSEMBLY: 

6th grade honor roll assembly will take place during Advisory-RTI on Thursday afternoon in the MPR. 

 

ROBOTICS:  

Current middle school underwater robotics students and next year's high school Environmental 

Underwater Robotics students,  you are invited to attend a  field trip on April 14thto California 

Maritime Academy.  You will participate in a tour of the campus and research vessel, and use an 

underwater remotely operated vehicle in the CMA swimming pool.  Students will be traveling by bus 

and college wear is allowed. We will leave campus at 9:30 a.m. and return before the end of school. 

Permission slips need to be signed by a parent and returned by Thursday April 13th.  If you intend to 

join us, please come by room K to get a permission slip, and call or email Ms. Guest if you have any 

questions. Laurie Guest at Lguest@mitacademy.org (707) 552-6484 Extension 301. 
 

STUDENTS: 

Free after school tutoring is available to any student from Monday thru Friday from 4-6pm. It is held 

in room A7 on Monday thru Thursday, and in room S on Friday. If you are struggling with school work, 

please take advantage of this helpful service. If you are in ASP, you must check in first with your ASP 

teacher. The assembly went well.  
 

ANIME CLUB: 

The M.I.T Anime Club, meets today, Wednesday during lunchtime in Mr. Digiordano's room, Ev2.  
 

BLACK STUDENT UNION: 

The Middle and High School Black Student Unions are meeting this Wednesday in EV-4 during 

lunch.  Please attend if you plan to be eligible for BSU trips, scholarships, and opportunities!  You 

must arrive no later than 12:25 to get credit for being present! 
 

DRUMLINE: 

Middle school drumline meets today from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm, High School students are welcome to 

join, but instruments will only be played by MS students. High School drumline meets on Fridays, from 

4:00 pm to 6:00 pm. This group is open to ALL MITA STUDENTS, not just ASP Students. 
 

ECO-CREW: 

Eco-Crew meets every day in Ms. Perry’s classroom, room W afterschool from 3:45-4:15. 
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YEARBOOK: 
Cherish all the wonderful memories of the school year, buy a yearbook! Yearbooks are $65 and can be 

purchased from Ms. Amrita Shankar in the Main Office. Yearbooks sold until 5/15. Please bring cash 

or checks, checks should be made out to MIT Academy.  

This Friday is Late Start Friday and College Wear / AVID Wear Day! 
 

MIT ACADEMY 

Wishes the following  

Student(s) a 

 
 

 

Kamila Menjvar 
 

 

Quote of the Week: “If you really look closely, most overnight successes took a long time.” 

Steve Jobs 

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday 

before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the 

teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to “CC” that advisor in the email. All 

submissions may be edited. Please put “Daily Bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you. 
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